
 

 
 
September 21, 2016 
 
 
Richard Pragnell, Investigations Senior Programs Officer 
Matthew Lerette, Investigations Senior Programs Officer 
Canadian Border Services Agency 
SIMA Registry and Disclosure Unit 
Trade and Anti-Dumping Programs Directorate 
100 Metcalf Street, 11th Floor 
Ottawa, Ontario  K1A 0L8 
 
Re: Gypsum Board Tariff 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
The Alberta Wall and Ceiling Association (AWCA) is a nonprofit trade association 
for the wall and ceiling industry Alberta.  We serve a membership comprised of an 
estimated 11,000 individuals from apprentices, to journeymen, contractors, 
manufacturers, dealers and other professionals in the industry.  We would like to 
represent our Alberta industry on the ruling by the Canadian International Trade 
Tribunal decision dated August 5, 2016 by applying to become a party at the 
scheduled Hearing on December 5, 2016 at Room 1, 18th Floor, 333 Laurier 
Avenue West, Ottawa, Ontario.  
 
Our members are directly impacted by the ruling and its ‘provisional’ tariff.  The 
uncertainty, confusion and the resulting unintentional consequences are a causing 
detrimental effect throughout our industry including commercial, industrial and 
home building construction in Alberta.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
MJTodd 
 
Madelyn Todd 
For the  
Alberta Wall and Ceiling Association 


